
January 20, 1984

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

Needless to say, I am delighted to confirm that the signal you heard
from WGSP on Saturday evening, January 7, 1984, Eastern Standard Time,
did in fact originate here in Charlotte, NC.

You did hear us loud and clear as your tape obviously proves and this
is further confirmed by the exact verbage you used in the letter I
received dated January 9, 1984.

We have been on the air since June 22, 1983, with our "Great Sounds of
the Past" and have fought very hard to put together an effective
format that would please the market. Moreover, our engineer, Stu Albert,
has put forth a great effort in upgrading our signal to have it perform
with maximum efficiency within the specific limitation as set by the
FCC. I am very proud of what Stu has done.

I am hopeful that once again in the near future, we can grace the
airways of Walnutport, PA and offer to you my most sincere appreciation
for the trouble you took to communicate with us in a most professional
manner.

Best ishes and Good Luck,

Richard E. Tomlinson
President

RET/ch

"Great Sounds of the Past"
Golden Oldies and Beach At Its Best

219 East Boulevard  Charlotte, North Carolina 28203  (704) 375-1310


